HLC Fact of the Week:
“Student Opinion Survey”
(March 24, 2017)

As a part of Lindenwood’s upcoming accreditation evaluation and site visit, HLC (Higher Learning
Commission) will be conducting a student opinion survey. The results of the survey are intended to help
the visiting team identify possible questions to be used during on-site meetings with faculty, staff, and
students. The survey allows for all students to participate in the review and accreditation process by
voicing opinions on topics important to them.

Two months prior to the peer review team’s visit, a link to the survey will be shared with Lindenwood
students and the survey will remain open for 10 days. One month prior to the visit, HLC will aggregate
the data and make the data and all student responses available to the peer review team and the
institution.

To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/.

Questions? Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness, at
DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.
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